



Subject: Distribution Customer Connections Working Group Participation EB-2025-0204

To the Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge St, Toronto ON M4P 1E4

## registrar@oeb.ca

Dear Registrar,

I am writing to express Oakville Hydro's interest in participating in the Distribution Customer Connections Working Group, as referenced in EB-2025-0204.

Organization/Participant Name: Oakville Hydro / Christopher Gaunt

**Sender Contact Information:** 

Phone: 905-464-3791

Email: cgaunt@oakvillehydro.com

## **Organization's Interest:**

As a local distribution company, we are committed to streamlining customer connection processes and believe our operational insight can contribute meaningfully to the group's objectives. We also strive to lead our customers through a time of significant energy transformation—including electrification, the growing adoption of electric vehicles, and increasing power demands—and support the need for realistic timelines in the connection process.

We appreciate the opportunity to participate and look forward to contributing to the working group's discussions.

Sincerely,

Christopher Gaunt, L.E.T., C.E.T.

Distribution Engineering Supervisor

Oakville Hydro